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To Whom it may Concern: 
I am writing to you in regards to the Wilderness Inventory & evaluation on the SC-NF. I am a strong believer in 
Wilderness & wilderness values & I feel very fortunate to work and live near one of the largest wilderness 
areas. What I do not agree with is the addition of more wilderness to our forest, especially The West Fork 
Morgan Plus.  I feel that this area does not have true wilderness values & that Wilderness designation would 
take away many opportunities for motorized recreation, for example the Furnace Creek trail #4140 & trail #6037 
which are both designated motorized trails.  The Wilderness Act states that Wilderness is an area that is 
untrammeled by man many of these areas are anything but.   
  
 


